CPSO to hold recruiting event

Monday, October 18, 2021

SHREVEPORT, La. - The Caddo Sheriff's Office Personnel Division will hold a recruitment event at 9 a.m. on
Saturday, October 23, at Sheriff's Safety Town, 8910 Jewella Avenue.

The Sheriff’'s Office has positions available for security and corrections deputies, nurses, and food services. Those
interested in applying are asked to visit the Sheriff's Office website (https://portal.caddosheriff.org) to complete the
online questionnaire. Applications will also be available at the event.

A vocabulary and reading comprehension test will be given. Testing will begin promptly at 9:30 a.m. Applicants
must bring a current driver’s license. Those with a college degree or prior military service (Honorable Discharge)
must bring a copy of the degree and or DD-214 (Member 4 copy).

All applicants must be at least 21 years old to apply for corrections and security positions and at least 18 years old
to apply for clerical positions. Applicants must also be a high school graduate or have received a GED from an
accredited institution.

The Sheriff’s Office is looking for dedicated, community-minded individuals to join our ranks and become part of
our agency. We are dedicated to improving the quality of life of all citizens we serve. We act with integrity to reduce
crime while treating all with respect, compassion, and fairness.

For more information, contact the Caddo Sheriff's Personnel Office at 681-0812.
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Open Positions:
Corrections Deputy
Security Deputy
Food Service Clerk
Mechanic

LPN/RN

To begin your application, visit:

https:/ /portal.caddosheriff.org
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